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Kia Ora, Talofa lava, Guten Tag, Bon Jour, Hello and welcome to our LAST newsletter of the year. It is our last week but there are several things happening so I thought a newsletter would ensure everyone was up with the play!
Monday – we have our performers going down to the showgrounds for a practice – many thanks to everyone for getting permission slips returned for this.

Tuesday – the whole school will be having a practice at the showgrounds. We have booster seats available at school for our younger students, please send along a FULL car seat if you would prefer they used one.

Wednesday – MYSTERY BUS TRIP!
Huge thanks to Kerry, Bex, Sam, Tobi, Reuben, Caitlyn, Rochelle, Alex and Neil for offering to parent help on this day! If any other parents would like to meet up with us and need details of our locations during the day, give me a call!!

For this day children need: 
Sunhats






Shoes






Togs and towel






To be sun blocked






A jacket if weather looks dicey
We will provide the children with morning tea AND lunch, and will have them back at school by 2:30 thoroughly exhausted!

Thursday – this is our last full day of school for 2020, PHEW!!
Our school prize giving is at 11, we will start ferrying children down to the show grounds at 10:45, if you are able to help transport children please come to school before then!

This is a whole community event and we warmly welcome all whānau to attend. Please bring a plate of food for our shared lunch afterwards. Children can be taken home from the show grounds if you wish however buses will still run at the normal time from school.

Friday is a half day, with school finishing at 12pm. Buses will not run in the afternoon so we ask that if you send your children you pick them up at 12. By this stage we hope to have all packing up completed and classrooms sorted for the holidays, those children at school will be helping tidy the grounds.

POOL – depending on the weather and how rested I am(!!) I am hoping to open the pool some weekends over the summer. An alert will be put out on our website which will send a notification directly to your inbox. This will be for our school families only and I will need to ensure we are compliant with all Health and Safety Requirements! 

See you all on Thursday 😊
Kylie Piper
